

The Rebel Rouser

The Newsletter of the Georgia Winnie Rebels

December 2023

Officers: President: Dennis Harrison hummersix@cox.net,

Vice Pres: Fred Genrich fgenrich@yahoo.com;
Secretary: Leslie Keener lmkeener5@gmail.com,
Treasurer: Linda Tomsett ltomsett11@outlook.com,
Webmaster: John Keener jfkeener18@gmail.com,

Website: gawit.com

November 29 – December 3, 2023 GWR Outing At River Rocks Landing 1 River Road, Gadsden, AL 35901

Thank you to Linda Tomsett for hosting the GWR Holiday Outing again this year. The holiday spirit clearly was among all who attended.

This newsletter was created as a special report from the eyes and words of Lyn Brown, our photographer & reporter: [I did make some input for clarity – just a couple spelling things]

Our weekend got started off on Wednesday evening, Nov. 27th with a Happy Hour once we all got set up at our sites. Then it was off to Longhorns for some food and laughter. In attendance Jim and Barbara Bell, Linda Tomsett, Lyn Brown, Sandi Rice, Frank Alciati and Roger Coulombe, Rick and Linda Ferrell, Ken Ferrell, Jimmy and StuLyn Simson.



Thursday a.m. was fun. It all started with Linda Tomsett asking if her batteries needed water. Then the question about if my profane [propane] was turned on or off. Then,

Jimmy Simson needed to check the tire sensors on his rig. We could not leave out Jim Bell. He was having problems with his new smart TV so six of us worked on the RVs all morning. And we all had lots of stories to tell during that time.











This was our repair group!! We went from RV to RV!!







Thursday night we had potluck and we discovered we had some great cooks in our group. When it got real quiet it meant folks were enjoying the meal. After dinner we had to play Chase the Ace. Winners were Linda Tomsett, Sandi Rice, and Lyn Brown.













Friday started off with lots of rain in our future. But we didn't let that dampen our outing. That is why we have raincoats and umbrellas. Jim had to go back to his favorite donut shop and the others had their own things to do.

We watched the clock because we all were excited about eating at the Top of the River Restaurant for dinner. The meal was so good. After dinner we had desserts back at the clubhouse and we played a new game to most of us. The game was Left Right Center. It was so much fun we played 5 games. The lucky winners were Frank Alciati, Barbara Bell, Jimmy Simson, Linda Tomsett and Roger Coulombe.

















Saturday got started off with an amazing breakfast prepared by Jim Bell, Frank Alciati and Linda Tomsett. We held our state club meeting after breakfast discussing new and old business.













Meetings – do you love them?

Linda and Lyn played cards while the men watched the Georgia/Alabama game. We won't discuss who won or lost on any of these two events.

Linda prepared a delicious ham dinner for us on Saturday night with the group bringing their own dish to add to it. Another awesome meal. Everyone wanted to play Left Right Center again and we had five winners. Jimmy Simson, Roger Coulombe, Roger again, Linda Tomsett

and Lyn Brown.













This is a group picture of us on Saturday night. Three folks had to leave on Friday because of a roof leaf [leak]on their unit.

We cleaned up and said our goodbyes and chalked this December event a total success. The light display at the campground each December is really a sight to behold. We missed the ones that were unable to attend but we are looking forward to seeing them on our next outing.



Lyn Brown, GWR Member & Ace Reporter

Thank you very much Lyn Brown for reporting on this Holiday GWR Outing! We hope to see y'all in 2024!

This report is followed by our 2024 Schedule and a few additional pictures of the River Rocks Landing Christmas lights.

We treasure our 2023 times together and are looking forward to 2024 events - Until then, Happy New Year & Safe Travels!

Leslie Keener GWR Secretary



GWR December Newsletter writers (Leslie & Lyn)













